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Helio to all Grade 7 Parents

itis an exciting year ahead for our children as they enjoy their last year at Sperling Flementary
cefore heading off 1o high school, We would like to suggest having a meeting on Thursday,
October 11" a5t 7 pm in the school library for all parents interested in helping to organize Grad

2018 activities. Please join us on the 11" with all of your greatideas and energy to help make this
an especiaily memorable and speciai year for the children!

Looking forward to seeing you there!

Fatima Di Biase Bruno (fatimadibiase@gmail.com) and Nancy Kong (nskong28@gmail.com)




